Reviewer #2: Review of the newest version of the manuscript entitled "Mercury in coniferous and deciduous upland forests in Northern New England, USA: Implications from climate change" reference BG-2015-255
The new version of the manuscript had addressed successfully most of the flaws commented for a previous version. However, the uncertainties related to the model proposed by the authors regarding Hg mean residence time in soils had lead to its removal from the final version. This clearly restricts the novelty and potential impact of the manuscript in the knowledge of Hg biogeochemistry. However, the amount of work did by the authors and the interpretations of their results are still of great interest for scientist working in Hg fate in terrestrial ecosystems. Thus, in my consideration, the manuscript still has enough merits to be published in Biogeosciences. 
